
 

 

 

The Managing Director 
East Yorkshire Buses 
252 Anlaby Road 
Hull 
HU3 2RS 

 

 

Dear Sir 

Bus Services  

Previously, Wilberfoss had two bus routes (45 and 46) along Main Street. Now, only the 
X47 serves the village, and the X45 and X46 run express routes on the A1079. This 
limited service affects seniors in particular who need transport for essential services in 
Pocklington and beyond. Additionally, residents on the west side of the village lack 
access to the Express services as there is only a bus stop at the east of the village. 

I request that East Yorkshire Buses re-route the X45 and/or X46 eastbound through the 
village. The driver can enter and exit from the left, causing minimal disruption to the 
service timetable. Whilst this does not solve the issue of the dangers of crossing the 
A1079 for westbound travel, it would improve the limited service we currently have, 
assisting our vulnerable residents, and enhancing accessibility to essential services 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 


